Message de Larry Cardman, Directeur Jefferson Lab

Thank you for forwarding the note about Bernard Aune - sad news.

I remember him well - all the way back to his efforts to make ALS run well in the late 70s and 80's when
I was first involved at Saclay. My connection to his work back in those days also included discussions
about possible evolution paths for ALS. The final connection was through the MACSE project (though
there more directly with Marcel Jablonka) where the gun for the project was built using the gun
developed for the ill-fated Illinois room temperature microtron as a base.

He will be missed.

Larry



